
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
                                              November, 2009 
 
 

Discontinuation of PE Relay  
 

                                                                                       
 

 
Panasonic Electric Works announces the discontinuation of PE relays. 
 

1. Reason:  Replaced by newly released PF relay 
 

2. Affected parts:  All PE relays 

 
 

3. Last time buy:  End of May 2010 
 
4. Substitution:  PF relay 
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